Leads sought in EDC logger’s
2015 disappearance

By Cathy Locke, Sacramento Bee

Charles Thompson, a long-time El Dorado County resident and
logger, left his family home with an unidentified woman on
Oct. 2, 2015, and his family has not heard from him since.

The El Dorado County District Attorney’s Office this week
issued a news release and video seeking the public’s help in
developing new leads in the cold case.

Thompson lived more than 40 years in the Fair Play area, where
his family owned a large ranch. He attended local schools and
worked for many years as a logger, according to the news
release.
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